
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 8:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Sarah Mowder <sarah.mowder@richmondhill.ca>; 
greg@gregberos.com 
Subject: Regarding agenda item 3.1 of Council Public Meeting, C#22-20 Wednesday, June 03, 2020 7:30 
pm 
 
 
  Good morning! 
 
This is for inclusion on public record: 
 
I am writing this letter to express opposition to the land severance and proposed 
development plan per the Zoning By-law Amendment Application City File D02-20005, 
57 Beaufort Hills Road.  This is agenda item 3.1 of Council Public Meeting, C#22-20 
Wednesday, June 03, 2020 7:30 pm 
 
From both an environmental and planning perspective, this development proposal is 
very concerning to all of the residents in the area and will have a negative long term 
impact on our community.    
 
We moved to Oak Ridges and fell in love with the moraine. We were proud that it was 
being preserved. The moraine is a serene and beautiful piece of nature that we all 
admire and enjoy. The trees and surrounding nature are incredibly important in the 
development of the community and neighbourhood.   
 
The recent woodlot clearings and building developments have been incredibly disturbing 
as the preservation of the Oak Ridges moraine seems to no longer be a priority. 
 
If this proposed development is allowed to proceed, it will not only destroy a great 
many trees, but will set a precedent in development and further damage our natural 
community. 
 
Please deny consent to this proposed Zoning By-law Amendment. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Sanda Tankovich 
9 Lupine Cres. 
 
 
 


